From: F

. Cle

Cc: Coundil

Subject: Battery Storage

Date: November 27, 2023 10:42:44 AM

I am dead against this.
Please, please council, do NOT let them do this in Brock Township.

There 1s absolutely no benefit to us and we need to protect our greenbelt for our children and
future generations.

Thanks,
Lorrie and Stephen Dane





